
MEMO—OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL  

Date:  October 19, 2022 

To:  Dr. Kent Mutchler 

From:  Mr. Tom Rogers 

Re:  Board Presentation for Tradition of Excellence Award 

 

 

I want to express my sincere appreciation for the opportunity to present to the Board of 

Education students whose accomplishments and contributions to Geneva High School exemplify 

the Tradition of Excellence Award.  On Monday, October 24, 2022, we will present to the Board 

of Education the following students. 

 

A. Girls Tennis State Qualifiers: 

Julianna Drew and Annabelle Tomko (doubles) 

These athletes qualified to compete at the IHSA Class 2A State Girls Tennis Tournament held 

October 20-22, 2022, at Buffalo Grove High School.  The girls’ tennis team is coached by 

Zach Evans. 

 

Together, these students and staff members distinguished themselves, our school and Geneva 

District #304.  Thank you for this opportunity. 


